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If you have any questions, concerns, 

or would like to learn more about 

this DDC Project, please contact the

Community Construction Liaison: 

Lucien Allen     
Mobile # 917-270-2370 
BrooklynBBJccl@gmail.com 

During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen 
conditions (weather, field conditions, etc.) it 
may become necessary to change some 
scheduled work locations and operations. 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing 
this project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 

Eric Adams 
Mayor 

Thomas Foley 
Commissioner 

Temporary Sidewalk 
Closure & No Parking

On/about March 31st - April 1st 2022, on Smith St. 
between Atlantic Ave. & State St. from 7:00am - 3:30pm

In preparation for the dismantling of the Brooklyn Detention Center, the west 
sidewalk of Smith St. between Atlantic Ave. and State St. will be closed to 
pedestrian access with site fencing installed to the curb line. A sidewalk shed 
will be constructed in the west parking lane of Smith Street with pedestrian 
access underneath until the end of the planned work. Parking on the west side 
of Smith St. will be unavailable during the length of planned work.
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